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29 June 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  

 

I hope you and your family have remained safe and well and are adjusting as lockdown begins 
to ease. 
 
As Mr Winter shared with you last week, Mr Willerton has been appointed as my successor 
from 1 September 2020. 
 
I am very pleased with this decision and I am confident that Mr Willerton will lead The Sutton 
Academy successfully in the years to come.  I know he has a clear vision to take the academy 
to ‘Good’ and beyond. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support during my time as Principal.  
The Sutton Academy is very special to me and I will be delighted to watch it grow and achieve 
further success in the future. 
 
On a practical note, we are gradually extending our opening for these last few weeks of term.  
Year 10 and Year 12 will have an increased number of face to face tutorials and all parents 
and students have been offered a meeting with a member of the leadership team or an 
Achievement Leader. 
 
I expect the academy may be fully open in September and full uniform will be required.  I know 
that Mr Willerton will write to you with precise details as soon as he is able. 
 
May I also remind you that if your son/daughter travels to the academy on public transport, 
they must wear a facemask whilst doing so. 
 
I would like to send you all my very best wishes for the future.  I will look forward to seeing the 
successes of the students as they build on their strong foundations. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
A M Sherman 
Principal 
 


